
 

               

               

 

          13th February 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our ‘All Aboard’ topic we are hoping to organise a school trip to Crich Tramway Village.  The trip 
is on Thursday 26th March.  The focus for the trip is to look at transport up close and learn how it has 
changed over time.  On the trip, children will also have an educational session, which through role play and 
dressing up, they will have the chance to find out more about different types of trams and the jobs done by 
the crew.  This interactive session will take them from horse drawn carriage to electric trams, bringing the 
history of tramways to life.   
 
The cost of this visit is £15.50 per child. It is necessary to ask for substantial contributions 

if the activity is to take place. 

 

Before we are able to confirm the booking of this event, we need to undertake a register of 

interest to find out if parents/carers are happy for their child to take part in this activity. If we have 

the majority of interest in favour of the trip, then we will be able to confirm the booking. A letter 

confirming the booking, arrangements and confirmed costings will be sent out shortly 

after the interest has been indicated - payment, as always, will then be able to be made via the 

online system. Opportunities to receive support for payment can again be discussed at the office. 

 
 

If you are happy for your child to take part in this trip, please email 

admin@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk - no later than Wednesday 26th February.  If not enough interest 

is registered by this date, then we will be unable to offer the trip. 

 

If you are able to help on the trip please talk to the class teacher. 

 
 

Thank You 

KS1 Teachers   

 

 
Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 
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